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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23261 

W.L.STEW~T 
VICE PRESIDENT 

NUCLEAR OPERATIONS January 7, 1985 

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 
Division of Licensing 
Attn: Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief 

Standardization & Special Projects Branch 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Serial No. 
NO/JHL/lms 
Docket Nos. 

License Nos. 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 
ROD EJECTION TRANSIENT ANALYSIS 

597A 

50-280 
50-281 
50-338 
50-339 
DPR-32 
DPR-37 
NPF-4 
NPF-7 

Due to an administrative error, our letter dated December 19, 1984, which 
issued the approved versions of the Vepco Topical Report VEP-NFE-2, was 
given the incorrect serial number of 657A. The correct serial number for 
the letter should be 597. 

If you have any questions, please contact us. 

8501140249 850107 
PDR ADOCK 05000280 
P PDR 

Very truly yours, 

W. L. Stewart 
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'- VIRGIN~ ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY TO Darrell G. Eisenhut 

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly 
Regional Administrator 
Region II 

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 
Division of Licensing 

Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

Mr. E. C. Shomaker, Esq. 
Office of the Executive Legal Director, NRC 

Mr. M. W. Branch 
NRC Resident Inspector 
North Anna Power Station 

Mr. D. J. Burke 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 




